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Juduser

From: Elwin and Joan 
Sent: Wednesday, July 15, 2020 3:24 PM
To: JudTestimony; HOY SHARON
Subject: Testimony on Draft LCO #3471

To members of the Judiciary. I have read through the Police Accountability Bill and am in complete 
agreement. 

This work is critical to the health and safety of all of our citizens. Connecticut should be a 
national  model of how we treat our citizens and that does include our Peace Officers. 

Thank you for your service. 

Joan Giesmann 
332 Middle Haddam Road 
Portland, CT. 06480 

860-342-1547




